
 

 
 

  
National Headquarters 

Fire and Emergency New Zealand 
National Headquarters 

Spark Central, Level 7 
42-52 Willis Street 
Wellington Central 

Wellington 6011 
  

Phone +64 4 496 3600 
 
 

 

 

17 March 2025                       Ref: 17266 

 

 

 

 

Tēnā koe  

 

Thank you for your emails of 1 March 2025, to Fire and Emergency New Zealand, requesting 
information relating to appliance cascade plans for the Northland region. Your request has been 
considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) and our response is below. 
 

1. I would like to request information regrading plans for new appliances being built or 
getting replaced for the northland area  

 
Appliance cascade plans for all new appliances being received in 2025 are yet to be determined. 
For this reason, this aspect of your request is refused under section 18(e) of the OIA, as the 
document alleged to contain the information requested does not exist. 
 

2. And I would also like to know if theres any other plans about replacing fire trucks around 
mid north area in northland  

 
Please find attached, as an Appendix to this response, the current cascade plan for Fire and 
Emergency (up to March 2025) which include plans for Northland appliances. 
 

3. Id like to do other OIA to request to get a appliance cascade plan for northland area for 
2025  

 
Fire and Emergency do not have an updated fleet cascade plan for 2025. For this reason, this 
aspect of your request is refused under section 18(e) of the OIA, as the document alleged to 
contain the information requested does not exist. 
 

4. I would also want to know information where the old Kerikeri 6711 is going after it gets 
replaced with a 2025 Hino 500 

 
Please refer to page eight of the attached Appendix for the current plans for this appliance.  
 



 

 
 

We trust that the information being provided is of assistance. If you require further information, 
please email officialinformationrequests@fireandemergency.nz 
 
Please note that because of the identified public interest in the information that you have 
requested, we intend to publish this response (with your personal details removed) on our 
website. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
Aidan Saunders 

Manager, Information Requests 




